Steven Seee

From: Jacqueline DeSousa <jacqueline.desousad4@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 11:42 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject: Support Bill H-5351

To whom this may concern,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. As an employee at SkinSociety, | am deeply concerned that if
this bill does not pass, | could potentially iose my job. This bill is critical for not only my livelihood but also for the ability
to have a choice in my aesthetic provider.

Lexi, Kristina and |, along with many others, believe in the importance of ensuring that professionals in the field are able
to continue providing high-quality care and services to our clients. | fully support this bill and its intent to secure the
future of our industry and our jobs.

Thank you for considering my views, and | hope that you will vote in favor of this important bill.

Sincerely,
Jacqueline DeSousa



